
Welcome message 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                   _________________________ 
 

welcome to SHALOM CLUB – ALL SAINTS SCHOOL! 
 

You have been inscribed as a member of the first SHALOM CLUB at All Saints School! 
Congratulations!  Your very intention to be a peacemaker is already a gift to the world. 
Thanks for sharing Jesus’ message: 
 

“PEACE BE WITH YOU!” 
 
 

Our meetings will be two Wednesdays a month in the library.  We will begin promptly at 
11:45 and end at 12:10 unless indicated beforehand that we will need to meet earlier.  
At those times we will eat and meet at the same time. 
 
 
Our first meeting is WEDNESDAY, OCT. 23 at 11:45 a.m. 
 
 
Future meeting dates are:  Nov. 5 and Nov. 19 
     Dec. 3 and Dec. 17 
     Jan. 7 and Jan. 21 
     Feb. 4 and Feb. 18 
     Mar. 3 and Mar. 17 
     Apr. 7 and Apr. 21 
     May 5 and May 19 
 
Thanks for bringing 
 
 
 
 
 


